
Dear Students of Arches Academy,

I am thrilled to be teaching drama this year at Arches
Academy. Let me tell you a little about myself: I am the 4th
of 11 children, (I’m standing to the left of my mother) and I
grew up less than 2 miles from here; the mountains we live
close to are part of my heart and soul! I love to sing, hike,
mountain bike, lift weights, read, travel, try new foods, and
LEARN (traveling and learning are synonymous to me). My
5 beautiful children, 2 awesome sons-in-law, a doting
husband, German Shepherd, and grandchildren, are my
pride and joy. We enjoy spending every free moment together,

especially when
traveling!
This is a new year and
new experience for me
at Arches, being the
Drama teacher/director. I
have taught 5th-8th
grades at Arches Academy
over the past 6 years, but I
am THRILLED to be able to
spend more time with my
grandchildren and still be

able to teach at Arches Academy as a specialist teacher. I have been
involved in choirs and drama productions since I was in 7th grade,
and received a drama scholarship to UVU (then UVSC) when I
attended college. When I became a mother, I put all of that on hold for
several years, until I decided I missed the stage and had the opportunity
to perform in a production with two of my children, it was AWESOME! I
LOVE performing arts and I am so excited to switch gears and try
something new this year! I’m also super happy that I get to substitute
teach ALL grades when I am available, too.
I am dedicated to providing a safe, respectful, and cooperative learning
environment. I strive to be Firm, Fair, Friendly, and Fun!!
I look forward to a great year! If you have any questions or concerns,
please contact me.

Respectfully,

Mrs. Peay


